
From: Greg Kirsch <gregk@opechee.com>
To: Jean Fraser <JF@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 6/17/2014 1:06 PM
Subject: Re: Phase II Fore/India/Middle

Hello Jean,

Thanks very much for the "heads up."  We are, in fact, discussing an extension request with the new 
owners, and we will be in touch with you in the near future.

Best regards,
Greg

Gregory R. Kirsch - VP& General Counsel - Opechee Construction Corporation - o 603.527.9090 c 
603.387.1982 f 603.527.9191 gregk@opechee.com<mailto:gregk@opechee.com>

On Jun 17, 2014, at 10:43 AM, Jean Fraser <JF@portlandmaine.gov<mailto:JF@portlandmaine.gov>> 
wrote:

Greg

I understand that the site was sold and that before that you requested a one year extension of the site 
plan approval to Aug 14, 2014 (letter attached).

I do not know who the new owner is, but perhaps you could let them know that under the City of Portland 
ordinance they could apply for a further one year extension to the site plan approval (ie to Aug 14, 2015)  
but they need to request it several days at least before the Aug 14, 2014 expiration date.

If they write, please suggest they send the request letter to Alex Jaegerman, Planning Director and copy it 
to me (it can be sent by pdf). It needs to include the reason for the request.

thank you
Jean

Jean Fraser, Planner
City of Portland
874 8728

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few 
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public 
and/or the media if requested.   --
<Fore St. - 203 - PhaseII Ext. Letter.pdf>


